NSW Department of Education - School Infrastructure

Bondi Public School
Works notification | 17 May 2023

Dear community,

School Infrastructure NSW apologises for the inconvenience caused by a malfunctioning power
generator at Bondi Public School which subjected nearby residents to noise and smoke at the
weekend (13 and 14 May 2023).

We have been treating this matter seriously and would like to update you on the steps we've taken.

On Sunday 15 May 2023, we engaged electrical contractors to switch off the power generator and
carry out inspections.

While the power generator is now fully operational, we are working with the supplier to have it
replaced by the end of the week to ensure this does not happen again.

As a longer-term solution, we are upgrading electrical infrastructure at Bondi Public School. This
will increase power supply to the school and remove the need for a power generator on school
grounds in the future. It is anticipated the upgrade will be finished in the second half of the year.

Once again, we apologise for the inconvenience caused. If you have any further enquiries or
concerns, please contact us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or call us on 1300 482 651.
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